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Dear Parent, 
  
As the Diocesan Bishop of Leeds I am delighted to welcome your child to this church school, within 
the Diocese of West Yorkshire and the Dales. 
  
Education is at the heart of the church’s mission and I am confident that at this church school your 
child will enjoy a high quality education within a distinctive Christian context.  Our schools reflect the 
inclusive nature of the love of God by reflecting and celebrating the diversity of the communities 
within which they are located and establishing values and behaviours rooted in faith. 
  
I am proud of the church’s historic commitment to provide schools for local families within local 
communities.   The distinctive and inclusive ethos of this school will create a firm foundation which 
will prepare your child both educationally and personally for their journey into adult life.  
  
I share my interest in, and commitment to, the life of this church school with your local Area Bishop 
whom I am sure will become a familiar face to you and your child within the school community. 
  
Please be assured of my prayers for you and your child at this exciting time of your family’s life.  May 
God bless you and your family. 
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